(city letterhead)
Student Name
Address
City, Oregon  Zip
Dear Name,

On behalf of the City Council and the Oregon Mayors Association, I would like to congratulate you for your exceptionally fine poster/essay/digital presentation for our “If I Were Mayor” contest.  Your ideas for Name of poster/essay/digital presentation were thoughtful and very well received.  We all really enjoyed your poster/essay/digital presentation and greatly value your optimism for our much-loved community.

Of the 27 poster/essay/digital presentations we received – every single one of them well-composed and articulate – yours was considered the best by the members of our judging committee.  Thus, your work has been submitted to the Oregon Mayors Association for entry into the statewide contest.  The winner of that contest will be announced at the Mayors Conference this summer in city of OMA Summer Conference.

We are pleased to invite you and your family to our next City Council meeting for an awards program for the contest winners.  The meeting will be at 7:00 pm in the City Council Chambers at City Hall on    date    .  

Thanks again for your hard work and the thought you put into your poster/essay/digital presentation.

Mayor’s Signature
